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2 l a n g u a g e  a r t s	 scope + sequence

LANGUAGE ARTSU S  H I S T O R Y  6

Pre-Reader Early Reader Early Elementary Upper Elementary Middle School High School

LESSON 1 	̆Tracing
	̆Add a current family event 
to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: history, 
context
	̆Tracing
	̆Add a current family event 
to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: history, 
context
	̆Copywork
	̆Add a current family event 
to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: history, 
context
	̆Copywork
	̆Add a current family event 
to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: history, 
context
	̆Copywork
	̆Add a current family event 
to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: history, 
context
	̆Add a current family event 
to your history book

LESSON 2 	̆Vocabulary: treaty
	̆Tracing

	̆Vocabulary: nuisance
	̆Copywork

	̆Vocabulary: nuisance
	̆Copywork

	̆Vocabulary: intrigued
	̆Copywork

	̆Vocabulary: pardon
	̆Copywork

	̆Vocabulary: fuel economy

LESSON 3 	̆Tracing
	̆Add a current church event 
to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: bluff
	̆Tracing
	̆Add a current church event 
to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: covert
	̆Copywork
	̆Add a current church event 
to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: lucrative
	̆Copywork
	̆Add a current church event 
to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: renowned
	̆Copywork
	̆Add a current church event 
to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: tyranny
	̆Add a current church event 
to your history book

LESSON 4 	̆Tracing 	̆Vocabulary: reliant
	̆Tracing
	̆Narration

	̆Vocabulary: invade
	̆Copywork
	̆Narration

	̆Vocabulary: authorize
	̆Copywork
	̆Narration

	̆Vocabulary: prestigious
	̆Copywork
	̆Narration

	̆Vocabulary: renege
	̆Narration

LESSON 5 	̆Tracing
	̆Add a current community 
event to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: terrorism, 
convicted
	̆Tracing
	̆Add a current community 
event to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: terrorism, 
culprit
	̆Copywork
	̆Add a current community 
event to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: terrorism, 
conspirator
	̆Copywork
	̆Add a current community 
event to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: terrorism, 
coup
	̆Copywork
	̆Add a current community 
event to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: terrorism, 
foreshadowing
	̆Add a current community 
event to your history book

LESSON 6 	̆Tracing 	̆Vocabulary: graphics, 
database
	̆Tracing

	̆Vocabulary: database, 
commodity
	̆Copywork

	̆Vocabulary: predecessor, 
successor
	̆Copywork

	̆Vocabulary: apocalypse, 
obsolete
	̆Copywork

	̆Vocabulary: obsolete, 
inadvertently

LESSON 7 	̆Tracing
	̆Add a current state event 
to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: abandon
	̆Tracing
	̆Add a current state event 
to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: intern
	̆Copywork
	̆Add a current state event 
to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: barista
	̆Copywork
	̆Add a current state event 
to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: engulfed
	̆Copywork
	̆Add a current state event 
to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: malfunction
	̆Add a current state event 
to your history book

LESSON 8 	̆Tracing
	̆Narration

	̆Vocabulary: grieve
	̆Tracing
	̆Narration

	̆Vocabulary: retain
	̆Copywork
	̆Narration

	̆Vocabulary: vulnerable
	̆Copywork
	̆Narration

	̆Vocabulary: extremist
	̆Copywork
	̆Narration

	̆Vocabulary:
	̆Narration



3 l a n g u a g e  a r t s	 scope + sequence

LANGUAGE ARTSU S  H I S T O R Y  6

Pre-Reader Early Reader Early Elementary Upper Elementary Middle School High School

LESSON 9 	̆Tracing
	̆Add a current weather 
event to your history book
	̆Name a hurricane

	̆Vocabulary: dire
	̆Tracing
	̆Add a current weather 
event to your history book
	̆Make a list of hurricane 
names

	̆Vocabulary: churning
	̆Copywork
	̆Add a current weather 
event to your history book
	̆Make a list of hurricane 
names

	̆Vocabulary: meteorologist
	̆Add a current weather 
event to your history book
	̆Make a list of hurricane 
names

	̆Vocabulary: speculate
	̆Add a current weather 
event to your history book
	̆Make a list of hurricane 
names

	̆Vocabulary: levee
	̆Add a current weather 
event to your history book
	̆Make a list of hurricane 
names

LESSON 10 	̆Tracing
	̆Add a current economic 
event to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: income
	̆Tracing
	̆Add a current economic 
event to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: supply and 
demand
	̆Copywork
	̆Add a current economic 
event to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: mortgage
	̆Add a current economic 
event to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: bankrupt
	̆Add a current economic 
event to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: default
	̆Add a current economic 
event to your history book

LESSON 11 	̆Tracing 	̆Vocabulary: ingest
	̆Tracing

	̆Vocabulary: strewn
	̆Copywork

	̆Vocabulary: recurrence 	̆Vocabulary: submersible 	̆Vocabulary: fail-safe

LESSON 12 	̆Tracing
	̆Narration

	̆Vocabulary: surveillance
	̆Tracing
	̆Narration

	̆Vocabulary: surveillance
	̆Copywork
	̆Narration

	̆Vocabulary: surveillance, 
terabyte
	̆Copywork
	̆Narration

	̆Vocabulary: terabyte, 
jurisdiction
	̆Narration

	̆Vocabulary: jurisdiction, 
whistleblower
	̆Narration

LESSON 13 	̆Tracing
	̆Add a current celebrity 
event to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: mindset
	̆Tracing
	̆Add a current celebrity 
event to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: ostracize
	̆Copywork
	̆Add a current celebrity 
event to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: cultural 
appropriation
	̆Copywork
	̆Add a current celebrity 
event to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: political 
agenda, Marxism
	̆Add a current celebrity 
event to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: Marxism, 
politically correct
	̆Add a current celebrity 
event to your history book

LESSON 14 	̆Tracing 	̆Vocabulary: terrain
	̆Tracing

	̆Vocabulary: investigate
	̆Copywork

	̆Vocabulary: apprehend 	̆Vocabulary: devout 	̆Vocabulary: martyrdom

LESSON 15 	̆Tracing
	̆Add a current sports event 
to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: election
	̆Tracing
	̆Add a current sports event 
to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: slogan
	̆Add a current sports event 
to your history book
	̆Copywork

	̆Vocabulary: unorthodox
	̆Add a current sports event 
to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: ambiguity
	̆Add a current sports event 
to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: tribalism
	̆Add a current sports event 
to your history book

LESSON 16 	̆Tracing
	̆Narration

	̆Vocabulary: foreign
	̆Tracing
	̆Narration

	̆Vocabulary: currency
	̆Copywork
	̆Narration

	̆Vocabulary: visa
	̆Narration

	̆Vocabulary: visa, Green 
Card
	̆Narration

	̆Vocabulary: integration, 
asylum



4 l a n g u a g e  a r t s	 scope + sequence

LANGUAGE ARTSU S  H I S T O R Y  6

LESSON 17 	̆Tracing
	̆Add a current political 
event to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: pandemic
	̆Tracing
	̆Add a current political 
event to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: mandate
	̆Add a current political 
event to your history book
	̆Copywork

	̆Vocabulary: vacillate
	̆Add a current political 
event to your history book
	̆Copywork

	̆Vocabulary: incidental
	̆Add a current political 
event to your history book

	̆Vocabulary: mutate

LESSON 18 	̆Assemble your History of 
Tomorrow book
	̆Tracing

	̆Vocabulary: rig
	̆Assemble your History of 
Tomorrow book
	̆Tracing

	̆Vocabulary: nuance
	̆Assemble your History of 
Tomorrow book
	̆Copywork

	̆Vocabulary: tamper
	̆Assemble your History of 
Tomorrow book
	̆Copywork

	̆Vocabulary: precedent
	̆Assemble your History of 
Tomorrow book

	̆Vocabulary: gallows
	̆Assemble your History of 
Tomorrow book
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5 g e o g r a p h y	 scope + sequence

GEOGRAPHY

Pre-Reader Early Reader Early Elementary Upper Elementary Middle School High School

LESSON 1 	̆ Israel 	̆ Israel 	̆ Israel 	̆ Israel

LESSON 2 	̆Georgia
	̆ Egypt
	̆ Israel
	̆ Label Middle Eastern 
countries

	̆Georgia
	̆ Egypt
	̆ Israel
	̆ Label Middle Eastern 
countries

	̆Georgia
	̆ Egypt
	̆ Israel
	̆The Middle East
	̆ Panama
	̆Costa Rica
	̆Columbia
	̆The Panama Canal
	̆ Label Middle Eastern 
countries

	̆Georgia
	̆ Egypt
	̆ Israel
	̆The Middle East
	̆ Panama
	̆Costa Rica
	̆Columbia
	̆The Panama Canal
	̆ Label Middle Eastern 
countries

	̆Georgia
	̆ Egypt
	̆ Israel
	̆The Middle East
	̆ Panama
	̆Costa Rica
	̆Columbia
	̆The Panama Canal
	̆Canada
	̆China
	̆ Soviet Union
	̆ Label Middle Eastern 
countries

	̆Georgia
	̆ Egypt
	̆ Israel
	̆The Middle East
	̆ Panama
	̆Costa Rica
	̆Columbia
	̆The Panama Canal
	̆Canada
	̆China
	̆ Soviet Union
	̆ Label Middle Eastern 
countries

LESSON 3 	̆The Soviet Union 	̆The Soviet Union 	̆The Soviet Union 	̆The Soviet Union 	̆The Soviet Union
	̆Communist nations: North 
Korea, East Germany, 
Afghanistan
	̆Cuba
	̆Countries gaining 
independence at the end 
of the Cold War: Russia, 
Ukraine, Belarus, Latvia

	̆The Soviet Union
	̆Communist nations: North 
Korea, East Germany, 
Afghanistan
	̆Cuba
	̆Countries gaining 
independence at the end 
of the Cold War: Russia, 
Ukraine, Belarus, Latvia

LESSON 4 	̆Russia
	̆Germany
	̆Kuwait
	̆ Iraq
	̆Defining which countries 
are a part of the Middle 
East
	̆Yale University
	̆Texas

	̆Russia
	̆Germany
	̆Kuwait
	̆ Iraq
	̆Defining which countries 
are a part of the Middle 
East
	̆Yale University
	̆Texas

	̆Russia
	̆Germany
	̆Kuwait
	̆ Iraq
	̆Defining which countries 
are a part of the Middle 
East
	̆ Egypt
	̆ Saudi Arabia
	̆ Somalia

	̆Russia
	̆Germany
	̆Kuwait
	̆ Iraq
	̆Defining which countries 
are a part of the Middle 
East
	̆ Egypt
	̆ Saudi Arabia
	̆ Somalia

	̆Russia
	̆Germany
	̆Kuwait
	̆ Iraq
	̆Defining which countries 
are a part of the Middle 
East
	̆ Egypt
	̆ Saudi Arabia
	̆ Somalia

	̆Russia
	̆Germany
	̆Kuwait
	̆ Iraq
	̆Defining which countries 
are a part of the Middle 
East
	̆ Egypt
	̆ Saudi Arabia
	̆ Somalia



U S  H I S T O R Y  6

6 g e o g r a p h y	 scope + sequence

GEOGRAPHY

Pre-Reader Early Reader Early Elementary Upper Elementary Middle School High School

LESSON 4 
(CONTINUED)

	̆Yale University
	̆Texas

	̆Yale University
	̆Texas

	̆Yale University
	̆Texas

	̆Yale University
	̆Texas

LESSON 5 	̆Kuwait
	̆ South Vietnam

	̆Kuwait
	̆ South Vietnam

	̆Kuwait
	̆ South Vietnam

	̆Kuwait
	̆ South Vietnam

	̆Kuwait
	̆ South Vietnam
	̆Africa

	̆Kuwait
	̆ South Vietnam
	̆Africa

LESSON 6 	̆GPS: Global Positioning 
System
	̆How to read a map
	̆Map compass

	̆GPS: Global Positioning 
System
	̆How to read a map
	̆Map compass

	̆Canada
	̆Mexico
	̆ Israel
	̆ Jordan
	̆China
	̆GPS: Global Positioning 
System
	̆How to read a map
	̆Map compass

	̆Canada
	̆Mexico
	̆ Israel
	̆ Jordan
	̆China
	̆GPS coordinates
	̆ Equator
	̆ Prime meridian
	̆ Lines of latitude + longitude

	̆Arkansas
	̆Canada
	̆Mexico
	̆ Israel
	̆ Jordan
	̆China
	̆GPS coordinates
	̆ Equator
	̆ Prime meridian
	̆ Lines of latitude + longitude

	̆Arkansas
	̆Canada
	̆Mexico
	̆ Israel
	̆ Jordan
	̆China
	̆GPS coordinates
	̆ Equator
	̆ Prime meridian
	̆ Lines of latitude + longitude

LESSON 7 	̆World Trade Center 	̆World Trade Center 	̆World Trade Center 	̆World Trade Center 	̆World Trade Center 	̆World Trade Center

LESSON 8 	̆Texas
	̆Yale University

	̆Texas
	̆Yale University

	̆Texas
	̆Yale University

	̆Texas
	̆Yale University

	̆ Sudan
	̆Afghanistan
	̆Texas
	̆Yale University

	̆ Sudan
	̆Afghanistan
	̆Texas
	̆Yale University

LESSON 9 	̆The Bahamas
	̆ Florida
	̆ Louisiana
	̆Alabama
	̆New Orleans
	̆The Superdome

	̆The Bahamas
	̆ Florida
	̆ Louisiana
	̆Alabama
	̆New Orleans
	̆The Superdome

	̆The Bahamas
	̆ Florida
	̆ Louisiana
	̆Alabama
	̆New Orleans
	̆The Superdome
	̆Mississippi
	̆Tennessee

	̆The Bahamas
	̆ Florida
	̆ Louisiana
	̆Alabama
	̆New Orleans
	̆The Superdome
	̆Mississippi
	̆Tennessee

	̆The Bahamas
	̆ Florida
	̆ Louisiana
	̆Alabama
	̆New Orleans
	̆The Superdome
	̆Mississippi
	̆Tennessee

	̆The Bahamas
	̆ Florida
	̆ Louisiana
	̆Alabama
	̆New Orleans
	̆The Superdome
	̆Mississippi
	̆Tennessee
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7 g e o g r a p h y	 scope + sequence

GEOGRAPHY

Pre-Reader Early Reader Early Elementary Upper Elementary Middle School High School

LESSON 10 	̆Hawaii
	̆ Indonesia
	̆Columbia University
	̆Harvard Law School

	̆Hawaii
	̆ Indonesia
	̆Columbia University
	̆Harvard Law School

	̆Hawaii
	̆ Indonesia
	̆Columbia University
	̆Harvard Law School

	̆Hawaii
	̆ Indonesia
	̆Columbia University
	̆Harvard Law School

	̆Hawaii
	̆ Indonesia
	̆Columbia University
	̆Harvard Law School

	̆Hawaii
	̆ Indonesia
	̆Columbia University
	̆Harvard Law School

LESSON 11 	̆Gulf of Mexico
	̆Deepwater Horizon oil spill 
area
	̆ Louisiana
	̆Mississippi
	̆Alabama
	̆ Florida

	̆Gulf of Mexico
	̆Deepwater Horizon oil spill 
area
	̆ Louisiana
	̆Mississippi
	̆Alabama
	̆ Florida

	̆Gulf of Mexico
	̆Deepwater Horizon oil spill 
area
	̆ Louisiana
	̆Mississippi
	̆Alabama
	̆ Florida

	̆Gulf of Mexico
	̆Deepwater Horizon oil spill 
area
	̆ Louisiana
	̆Mississippi
	̆Alabama
	̆ Florida

	̆Gulf of Mexico
	̆Deepwater Horizon oil spill 
area
	̆ Louisiana
	̆Mississippi
	̆Alabama
	̆ Florida

	̆Gulf of Mexico
	̆Deepwater Horizon oil spill 
area
	̆ Louisiana
	̆Mississippi
	̆Alabama
	̆ Florida

LESSON 12 	̆Hawaii
	̆Hong Kong, China
	̆Moscow, Russia

	̆Hawaii
	̆Hong Kong, China
	̆Moscow, Russia

	̆Hawaii
	̆Hong Kong, China
	̆Moscow, Russia

	̆Hawaii
	̆Hong Kong, China
	̆Moscow, Russia

LESSON 13 	̆ Los Angeles, California 	̆ Los Angeles, California

LESSON 14 	̆ Boston, Massachusetts 	̆ Boston, Massachusetts 	̆ Boston, Massachusetts 	̆ Boston, Massachusetts
	̆ Label a map of northeast 
United States

	̆ Boston, Massachusetts
	̆ Soviet Union
	̆Kyrgyzstan
	̆ Iraq
	̆Afghanistan
	̆ Label a map of northeast 
United States

	̆ Boston, Massachusetts
	̆ Soviet Union
	̆Kyrgyzstan
	̆ Iraq
	̆Afghanistan
	̆ Label a map of northeast 
United States

LESSON 15 	̆New York 	̆New York 	̆New York 	̆New York

LESSON 16

LESSON 17 	̆Wuhan, China 	̆Wuhan, China 	̆Wuhan, China 	̆Wuhan, China 	̆Wuhan, China 	̆Wuhan, China

LESSON 18 	̆Georgia
	̆Michigan
	̆The Capitol

	̆Georgia
	̆Michigan
	̆The Capitol

	̆Georgia
	̆Michigan
	̆The Capitol

	̆Georgia
	̆Michigan
	̆The Capitol

	̆Georgia
	̆Michigan
	̆The Capitol
	̆Texas

	̆Georgia
	̆Michigan
	̆The Capitol
	̆Texas
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8 s c i e n c e	 scope + sequence

SCIENCE

Pre-Reader Early Reader Early Elementary Upper Elementary Middle School High School

LESSON 1

LESSON 2

LESSON 3 	̆Alzheimer’s disease 	̆Alzheimer’s disease 	̆Alzheimer’s disease 	̆Alzheimer’s disease 	̆Alzheimer’s disease 	̆Alzheimer’s disease

LESSON 4

LESSON 5

LESSON 6 	̆The internet 	̆The internet 	̆The internet
	̆GPS

	̆The internet
	̆GPS

	̆The internet
	̆GPS

	̆The internet
	̆GPS

LESSON 7

LESSON 8

LESSON 9 	̆Hurricanes: categories  
+ naming

	̆Hurricanes: categories  
+ naming

	̆Hurricanes: categories  
+ naming

	̆Hurricanes: categories  
+ naming

	̆Hurricanes: categories  
+ naming

	̆Hurricanes: categories  
+ naming

LESSON 10

LESSON 11 	̆Oil
	̆ Semi-submersible oil rigs

	̆Oil
	̆ Semi-submersible oil rigs

	̆Oil + spills
	̆ Semi-submersible oil rigs

	̆Oil + spills
	̆ Semi-submersible oil rigs

	̆Oil, spills, + containment
	̆ Semi-submersible oil rigs

	̆Oil, spills, + containment
	̆ Semi-submersible oil rigs

LESSON 12

LESSON 13

LESSON 14

LESSON 15

LESSON 16

LESSON 17 	̆COVID-19: the virus 	̆COVID-19: the virus 	̆COVID-19: the virus, how 
it started, + symptoms of 
the virus
	̆Difference between a 
pandemic + an endemic

	̆COVID-19: the virus, how 
it started, + symptoms of 
the virus
	̆Difference between a 
pandemic + an endemic

	̆COVID-19: the virus, how 
it started, + symptoms of 
the virus
	̆Difference between a 
pandemic + an endemic
	̆mRNA
	̆COVID-19 vaccines

	̆COVID-19: the virus, how 
it started, + symptoms of 
the virus
	̆Difference between a 
pandemic + an endemic
	̆mRNA
	̆COVID-19 vaccines

LESSON 18
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9 h i s t o r y	 scope + sequence

HISTORY

Pre-Reader Early Reader Early Elementary Upper Elementary Middle School High School

LESSON 1 	̆The US in the 1970s
	̆The Vietnam War
	̆The energy crisis

	̆The US in the 1970s
	̆The Vietnam War
	̆The energy crisis

	̆The US in the 1970s
	̆The Vietnam War
	̆The energy crisis
	̆Operation Nickel Grass 
(1973)
	̆Yom Kippur War
	̆Oil embargos

	̆The US in the 1970s
	̆The Vietnam War
	̆The energy crisis
	̆Operation Nickel Grass 
(1973)
	̆Yom Kippur War
	̆Oil embargos

	̆The US in the 1970s
	̆The Vietnam War
	̆The energy crisis
	̆Operation Nickel Grass 
(1973)
	̆Yom Kippur War
	̆Oil embargos
	̆Assassination of John F. 
Kennedy, Malcom X,  
+ Martin Luther King Jr. 
	̆The Watergate scandal
	̆ President Richard Nixon

	̆The US in the 1970s
	̆The Vietnam War
	̆The energy crisis
	̆Operation Nickel Grass 
(1973)
	̆Yom Kippur War
	̆Oil embargos
	̆Assassination of John F. 
Kennedy, Malcom X,  
+ Martin Luther King Jr. 
	̆The Watergate Scandal
	̆ President Richard Nixon

LESSON 2 	̆ President Jimmy Carter
	̆Carter’s requirements of 
automobile manufacturers
	̆Automatic seat belts
	̆The Camp David Accords

	̆ President Jimmy Carter
	̆Carter’s requirements of 
automobile manufacturers
	̆Automatic seat belts
	̆The Camp David Accords

	̆ President Jimmy Carter
	̆National Energy Act
	̆Carter’s requirements of 
automobile manufacturers
	̆Automatic seat belts
	̆The Camp David Accords
	̆ President Carter’s 
involvement with global 
affairs
	̆ Panama Canal

	̆ President Jimmy Carter
	̆National Energy Act
	̆Carter’s requirements of 
automobile manufacturers
	̆Automatic seat belts
	̆The Camp David Accords
	̆ President Carter’s 
involvement with global 
affairs
	̆ Panama Canal

	̆ President Jimmy Carter
	̆National Energy Act
	̆Carter’s requirements of 
automobile manufacturers
	̆Automatic seat belts
	̆The Camp David Accords
	̆ President Carter’s 
involvement with global 
affairs
	̆ Panama Canal
	̆The Vietnam War
	̆Draft dodgers + President 
Carter’s pardon for them
	̆China + the Soviet Union’s 
complicated relationship
	̆ Strategic Arms Limitation 
Talks (SALT II pact)

	̆ President Jimmy Carter
	̆National Energy Act
	̆Carter’s requirements of 
automobile manufacturers
	̆Automatic seat belts
	̆The Camp David Accords
	̆ President Carter’s 
involvement with global 
affairs
	̆ Panama Canal
	̆The Vietnam War
	̆Draft dodgers + President 
Carter’s pardon for them
	̆China + the Soviet Union’s 
complicated relationship
	̆ Strategic Arms Limitation 
Talks (SALT II pact)

LESSON 3 	̆ Famous people who 
got involved in politics: 
Shirley Temple, Arnold 
Schwarzenegger, + Ronald 
Reagan

	̆ Famous people who 
got involved in politics: 
Shirley Temple, Arnold 
Schwarzenegger, + Ronald 
Reagan

	̆ Famous people who 
got involved in politics: 
Shirley Temple, Arnold 
Schwarzenegger, + Ronald 
Reagan

	̆ Famous people who 
got involved in politics: 
Shirley Temple, Arnold 
Schwarzenegger, + Ronald 
Reagan

	̆ Famous people who 
got involved in politics: 
Shirley Temple, Arnold 
Schwarzenegger, + Ronald 
Reagan

	̆ Famous people who 
got involved in politics: 
Shirley Temple, Arnold 
Schwarzenegger, + Ronald 
Reagan
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10 h i s t o r y	 scope + sequence

HISTORY

Pre-Reader Early Reader Early Elementary Upper Elementary Middle School High School

LESSON 3 
(CONTINUED)

	̆ President Ronald Reagan
	̆The Cold War
	̆Air traffic controller strike 
of 1981

	̆ President Ronald Reagan
	̆The Cold War
	̆The Space Race
	̆Air traffic controller strike 
of 1981

	̆ President Ronald Reagan
	̆The Cold War
	̆The Space Race
	̆Air traffic controller strike 
of 1981

	̆ President Ronald Reagan
	̆The Cold War
	̆The Space Race
	̆Air traffic controller strike 
of 1981

	̆ President Ronald Reagan
	̆The Cold War
	̆The Space Race
	̆Cuban Missile Crisis
	̆Reagan’s Strategic Defense 
Initiative (SDI)
	̆Mikhail Gorbachev
	̆Air traffic controller strike 
of 1981

	̆ President Ronald Reagan
	̆The Cold War
	̆The Space Race
	̆Cuban Missile Crisis
	̆Reagan’s Strategic Defense 
Initiative (SDI)
	̆Mikhail Gorbachev
	̆Air traffic controller strike 
of 1981

LESSON 4 	̆ President George H.W. 
Bush
	̆Russia + America rebuild 
their relationship
	̆The Iron Curtain
	̆ Establishment of 
presidential term limits
	̆United Nations Security 
Council
	̆ Iraqi leader Saddam 
Hussein
	̆ President Bush’s early 
career: US ambassador, 
CIA director, + vice 
president

	̆ President George H.W. 
Bush
	̆Russia + America rebuild 
their relationship
	̆The Iron Curtain
	̆ Establishment of 
presidential term limits
	̆United Nations Security 
Council
	̆ Iraqi leader Saddam 
Hussein
	̆ President Bush’s early 
career: US ambassador, 
CIA director, + vice 
president

	̆ President George H.W. 
Bush
	̆Russia + America rebuild 
their relationship
	̆The Iron Curtain
	̆ Establishment of 
presidential term limits
	̆United Nations Security 
Council
	̆ Iraqi leader Saddam 
Hussein
	̆ President Bush’s early 
career: US ambassador, 
CIA director, + vice 
president
	̆Operation Desert Storm
	̆ Persian Gulf War
	̆The fall of the Berlin Wall  
+ unification of Germany
	̆ Bush’s Clean Air Act  
+ Immigration Act
	̆ Bill Clinton

	̆ President George H.W. 
Bush
	̆Russia + America rebuild 
their relationship
	̆The Iron Curtain
	̆ Establishment of 
presidential term limits
	̆United Nations Security 
Council
	̆ Iraqi leader Saddam 
Hussein
	̆ President Bush’s early 
career: US ambassador, 
CIA director, + vice 
president
	̆Operation Desert Storm
	̆ Persian Gulf War
	̆The fall of the Berlin Wall  
+ unification of Germany
	̆ Bush’s Clean Air Act  
+ Immigration Act
	̆ Bill Clinton

	̆ President George H.W. 
Bush
	̆Russia + America rebuild 
their relationship
	̆The Iron Curtain
	̆ Establishment of 
presidential term limits
	̆United Nations Security 
Council
	̆ Iraqi leader Saddam 
Hussein
	̆ President Bush’s early 
career: US ambassador, 
CIA director, + vice 
president
	̆Operation Desert Storm
	̆ Persian Gulf War
	̆The fall of the Berlin Wall  
+ unification of Germany
	̆ Bush’s Clean Air Act  
+ Immigration Act
	̆ Bill Clinton
	̆UNIKOM (United Nations 
Iraq-Kuwait Observation 
Mission)

	̆ President George H.W. 
Bush
	̆Russia + America rebuild 
their relationship
	̆The Iron Curtain
	̆ Establishment of 
presidential term limits
	̆United Nations Security 
Council
	̆ Iraqi leader Saddam 
Hussein
	̆ President Bush’s early 
career: US ambassador, 
CIA director, + vice 
president
	̆Operation Desert Storm
	̆ Persian Gulf War
	̆The fall of the Berlin Wall  
+ unification of Germany
	̆ Bush’s Clean Air Act 
+ Immigration Act
	̆ Bill Clinton
	̆UNIKOM (United Nations 
Iraq-Kuwait Observation 
Mission)
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LESSON 5 	̆ 1993 World Trade Center 
bombing
	̆Ramzi Yousef

	̆ 1993 World Trade Center 
bombing
	̆Ramzi Yousef

	̆ 1993 World Trade Center 
bombing
	̆Ramzi Yousef
	̆ President Bill Clinton
	̆Clinton’s response to the 
assassination attempt on 
President Bush

	̆ 1993 World Trade Center 
bombing
	̆Ramzi Yousef
	̆ President Bill Clinton
	̆Clinton’s response to the 
assassination attempt on 
President Bush

	̆ 1993 World Trade Center 
bombing
	̆Ramzi Yousef
	̆ President Bill Clinton
	̆Clinton’s response to the 
assassination attempt on 
President Bush
	̆Al Qaeda + Saddam 
Hussein’s connections to 
the WTC bombing
	̆Osama bin Laden
	̆ Bush’s Operation Restore 
Hope
	̆ Battle of Mogadishu
	̆CIA coup to overthrow Iraqi 
government
	̆ Bombing of US embasses 
in Africa (1998)
	̆ President Clinton’s scandal

	̆ 1993 World Trade Center 
bombing
	̆Ramzi Yousef
	̆ President Bill Clinton
	̆Clinton’s response to the 
assassination attempt on 
President Bush
	̆Al Qaeda + Saddam 
Hussein’s connections to 
the WTC bombing
	̆Osama bin Laden
	̆ Bush’s Operation Restore 
Hope
	̆ Battle of Mogadishu
	̆CIA coup to overthrow Iraqi 
government
	̆ Bombing of US embasses 
in Africa (1998)
	̆ President Clinton’s scandal

LESSON 6 	̆The history of the internet: 
dial-up, broadband

	̆The history of the internet: 
dial-up, broadband

	̆The history of the internet: 
dial-up, broadband
	̆The history of GPS + the 
US military use of Selective 
Availability
	̆NAFTA

	̆The history of the internet: 
dial-up, broadband
	̆The history of GPS + the 
US military use of Selective 
Availability
	̆NAFTA

	̆The history of the internet: 
dial-up, broadband
	̆The history of GPS + the 
US military use of Selective 
Availability
	̆NAFTA
	̆Y2K + Clinton’s actions to 
put the nation at ease
	̆ President Bill Clinton

	̆The history of the internet: 
dial-up, broadband
	̆The history of GPS + the 
US military use of Selective 
Availability
	̆NAFTA
	̆Y2K + Clinton’s actions to 
put the nation at ease
	̆ President Bill Clinton

LESSON 7 	̆9/11: World Trade Center, 
United flight 93

	̆9/11: World Trade Center, 
United flight 93

	̆9/11: World Trade Center, 
United flight 93

	̆9/11: World Trade Center, 
United flight 93

	̆9/11: World Trade Center, 
United flight 93

	̆9/11: World Trade Center, 
United flight 93

LESSON 8 	̆The aftermath of 9/11
	̆ President George W. Bush
	̆ Establishment of the 
Department of Homeland 
Security

	̆The aftermath of 9/11
	̆ President George W. Bush
	̆ Establishment of the 
Department of Homeland 
Security

	̆The aftermath of 9/11
	̆ President George W. Bush
	̆ Establishment of the 
Department of Homeland 
Security

	̆The aftermath of 9/11
	̆ President George W. Bush
	̆ Establishment of the 
Department of Homeland 
Security

	̆The aftermath of 9/11
	̆ President George W. Bush
	̆ Establishment of the 
Department of Homeland 
Security

	̆The aftermath of 9/11
	̆ President George W. Bush
	̆ Establishment of the 
Department of Homeland 
Security
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LESSON 8 
(CONTINUED)

	̆What is the Taliban?
	̆ Bush’s Friendship through 
Education initiative
	̆No Child Left Behind

	̆What is the Taliban?
	̆ Bush’s Friendship through 
Education initiative
	̆No Child Left Behind

	̆What is the Taliban?
	̆ Bush’s Friendship through 
Education initiative
	̆No Child Left Behind
	̆Osama bin Laden
	̆9/11 Commission
	̆US invasion of Iraq (2003)
	̆The Iraq War

	̆What is the Taliban?
	̆ Bush’s Friendship through 
Education initiative
	̆No Child Left Behind
	̆Osama bin Laden
	̆9/11 Commission
	̆US invasion of Iraq (2003)
	̆The Iraq War

LESSON 9 	̆Hurricane Katrina: the 
storm, damage,  
+ aftermath

	̆Hurricane Katrina: the 
storm, damage,  
+ aftermath

	̆Hurricane Katrina: the 
storm, damage,  
+ aftermath

	̆Hurricane Katrina: the 
storm, damage,  
+ aftermath

	̆Hurricane Katrina: the 
storm, damage,  
+ aftermath

	̆Hurricane Katrina: the 
storm, damage,  
+ aftermath

LESSON 10 	̆The Great Recession of 
2008
	̆ President Barack Obama

	̆The Great Recession of 
2008
	̆ President Barack Obama

	̆The Great Recession of 
2008
	̆ Factors that led to the 
Great Recession
	̆ President Barack Obama
	̆Obamacare/Affordable 
Care Act

	̆The Great Recession of 
2008
	̆ Factors that led to the 
Great Recession
	̆ President Barack Obama
	̆Obamacare/Affordable 
Care Act

	̆The Great Recession of 
2008
	̆ Factors that led to the 
Great Recession
	̆ President Barack Obama
	̆Obamacare/Affordable 
Care Act

	̆The Great Recession of 
2008
	̆ Factors that led to the 
Great Recession
	̆ President Barack Obama
	̆Obamacare/Affordable 
Care Act

LESSON 11 	̆Deepwater Horizon fire 
(2010)

	̆Deepwater Horizon fire 
(2010)

	̆ 2010 Deepwater Horizon 
fire + oil spill 
	̆Operation Neptune Spear
	̆Osama bin Laden’s death
	̆The end of the Iraq War

	̆ 2010 Deepwater Horizon 
fire + oil spill 
	̆Operation Neptune Spear
	̆Osama bin Laden’s death
	̆The end of the Iraq War

LESSON 12 	̆ Bush’s secret program 
Stellar Wind
	̆CIA + NSA
	̆Thomas Drake
	̆Types of surveillance 
the United States used: 
monitoring social media

	̆ Bush’s secret program 
Stellar Wind
	̆CIA + NSA
	̆Thomas Drake
	̆Types of surveillance 
the United States used: 
monitoring social media

	̆ Bush’s secret program 
Stellar Wind
	̆CIA + NSA
	̆Thomas Drake
	̆ Edward Snowden: his 
mission, the leak, + the 
aftermath
	̆Types of surveillance the 
United States used: phone 
tapping, monitoring the 
internet, + monitoring 
social media

	̆ Bush’s secret program 
Stellar Wind
	̆CIA + NSA
	̆Thomas Drake
	̆ Edward Snowden: his 
mission, the leak, + the 
aftermath
	̆Types of surveillance the 
United States used: phone 
tapping, monitoring the 
internet, + monitoring 
social media

	̆ Bush’s secret program 
Stellar Wind
	̆CIA + NSA
	̆Thomas Drake
	̆ Edward Snowden: his 
mission, the leak, + the 
aftermath
	̆Types of surveillance the 
United States used: phone 
tapping, monitoring the 
internet, + monitoring 
social media

	̆ Bush’s secret program 
Stellar Wind
	̆CIA + NSA
	̆Thomas Drake
	̆ Edward Snowden: his 
mission, the leak, + the 
aftermath
	̆Types of surveillance the 
United States used: phone 
tapping, monitoring the 
internet, + monitoring 
social media
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LESSON 13 	̆Rodney King
	̆ Black Lives Matter

	̆Rodney King
	̆ Black Lives Matter

LESSON 14 	̆The Boston Marathon
	̆ Boston Marathon bombing 
(2013)

	̆The Boston Marathon
	̆ Boston Marathon bombing 
(2013)

	̆The Boston Marathon
	̆ Boston Marathon bombing 
(2013)

	̆The Boston Marathon
	̆ Boston Marathon bombing 
(2013)

	̆The Boston Marathon
	̆ Boston Marathon bombing 
(2013)
	̆Dzhokhar + Tamerlan 
Tsarnaev
	̆The rise of ISIS

	̆The Boston Marathon
	̆ Boston Marathon bombing 
(2013)
	̆Dzhokhar + Tamerlan 
Tsarnaev
	̆The rise of ISIS

LESSON 15 	̆The 2016 presidential 
election
	̆Donald Trump
	̆Hillary Clinton

	̆The 2016 presidential 
election
	̆Donald Trump
	̆Hillary Clinton

	̆Donald Trump: his 
childhood, enterprise, TV/
movie career, controversy 
surrounding his presidency
	̆Trump’s changes to 
immigration in the United 
States

	̆Donald Trump: his 
childhood, enterprise, TV/
movie career, controversy 
surrounding his presidency
	̆Trump’s changes to 
immigration in the United 
States

	̆Donald Trump: his 
childhood, enterprise, TV/
movie career, controversy 
surrounding his presidency
	̆Trump’s changes to 
immigration in the United 
States

	̆Donald Trump: his 
childhood, enterprise, TV/
movie career, controversy 
surrounding his presidency
	̆Trump’s changes to 
immigration in the United 
States

LESSON 16 	̆Donald Trump’s border wall 	̆Donald Trump’s border wall 	̆Donald Trump’s border wall 	̆Donald Trump’s border wall 	̆Donald Trump’s border wall 	̆Donald Trump’s border wall

LESSON 17 	̆COVID-19’s impact on 
daily life

	̆COVID-19’s impact on 
daily life

	̆COVID-19’s impact on 
daily life

	̆COVID-19’s impact on 
daily life

	̆COVID-19’s impact on 
daily life
	̆Development of the 
COVID-19 vaccine

	̆COVID-19’s impact on 
daily life
	̆Development of the 
COVID-19 vaccine

LESSON 18 	̆ 2020 presidential election: 
voting by mail, the 
presidential debates, + the 
controversy
	̆Capitol Hill riot (January 
6, 2021)
	̆Donald Trump’s 
impeachments
	̆ President Joe Biden

	̆ 2020 presidential election: 
voting by mail, the 
presidential debates, + the 
controversy
	̆Capitol Hill riot (January 
6, 2021)
	̆Donald Trump’s 
impeachments
	̆ President Joe Biden

	̆ 2020 presidential election: 
voting by mail, the 
presidential debates, + the 
controversy
	̆Capitol Hill riot (January 
6, 2021)
	̆Donald Trump’s 
impeachments
	̆ President Joe Biden

	̆ 2020 presidential election: 
voting by mail, the 
presidential debates, + the 
controversy
	̆Capitol Hill riot (January 
6, 2021)
	̆Donald Trump’s 
impeachments
	̆ President Joe Biden

	̆ 2020 presidential election: 
voting by mail, the 
presidential debates, + the 
controversy
	̆Capitol Hill riot (January 
6, 2021)
	̆Donald Trump’s 
impeachments
	̆ President Joe Biden
	̆The overturn of Roe vs. 
Wade

	̆ 2020 presidential election: 
voting by mail, the 
presidential debates, + the 
controversy
	̆Capitol Hill riot (January 
6, 2021)
	̆Donald Trump’s 
impeachments
	̆ President Joe Biden
	̆The overturn of Roe vs. 
Wade
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LESSON 1 	̆When does history become 
history?
	̆ Study toolbox: context
	̆Current family event

	̆When does history become 
history?
	̆ Study toolbox: context
	̆Current family event

	̆When does history become 
history?
	̆ Study toolbox: context
	̆Current family event

	̆When does history become 
history?
	̆ Study toolbox: context
	̆Current family event

	̆When does history become 
history?
	̆ Study toolbox: context
	̆Current family event

	̆When does history become 
history?
	̆ Study toolbox: context
	̆Current family event

LESSON 2 	̆ Study toolbox: two sides to 
every story

	̆ Study toolbox: two sides to 
every story

	̆ Study toolbox: two sides to 
every story

	̆ Study toolbox: two sides to 
every story

	̆ Study toolbox: two sides to 
every story

	̆ Study toolbox: two sides to 
every story

LESSON 3 	̆ Study toolbox: discernment
	̆Current church event

	̆ Study toolbox: discernment
	̆Current church event

	̆ Study toolbox: discernment
	̆Current church event

	̆ Study toolbox: discernment
	̆Current church event

	̆ Study toolbox: discernment
	̆Current church event

	̆ Study toolbox: discernment
	̆Current church event

LESSON 4 	̆US president term limits
	̆ Study toolbox: how you 
learn

	̆US president term limits
	̆ Study toolbox: how you 
learn

	̆US president term limits
	̆ Study toolbox: how you 
learn

	̆US president term limits
	̆ Study toolbox: how you 
learn

	̆US president term limits
	̆ Study toolbox: how you 
learn

	̆US president term limits
	̆ Study toolbox: how you 
learn

LESSON 5 	̆Current community event
	̆What is terrorism?

	̆ Study toolbox: taking notes

	̆Current community event
	̆What is terrorism?

	̆ Study toolbox: taking notes

	̆Current community event
	̆What is terrorism?

	̆ Study toolbox: taking notes

	̆Current community event
	̆What is terrorism?

	̆ Study toolbox: taking notes

	̆Current community event
	̆What is terrorism?

	̆ Study toolbox: taking notes

	̆Current community event
	̆What is terrorism?

	̆ Study toolbox: taking notes

LESSON 6 	̆ Study toolbox: don’t throw 
the baby out with the bath 
water

	̆ Study toolbox: don’t throw 
the baby out with the bath 
water

	̆ Study toolbox: don’t throw 
the baby out with the bath 
water

	̆ Study toolbox: don’t throw 
the baby out with the bath 
water

	̆ Study toolbox: don’t throw 
the baby out with the bath 
water

	̆ Study toolbox: don’t throw 
the baby out with the bath 
water

LESSON 7 	̆ Study toolbox: don’t 
sugarcoat it
	̆Current state event

	̆ Study toolbox: don’t 
sugarcoat it
	̆Current state event

	̆ Study toolbox: don’t 
sugarcoat it
	̆Current state event

	̆ Study toolbox: don’t 
sugarcoat it
	̆Current state event

	̆ Study toolbox: don’t 
sugarcoat it
	̆Current state event

	̆ Study toolbox: don’t 
sugarcoat it
	̆Current state event

LESSON 8 	̆ Study toolbox: the power 
of sleep

	̆ Study toolbox: the power 
of sleep

	̆ Study toolbox: the power 
of sleep
	̆ Islam + sharia law
	̆Discrimination toward 
Muslim Americans

	̆ Study toolbox: the power 
of sleep
	̆ Islam + sharia law
	̆Discrimination toward 
Muslim Americans

	̆ Study toolbox: the power 
of sleep
	̆ Islam + sharia law
	̆Discrimination toward 
Muslim Americans

	̆ Study toolbox: the power 
of sleep
	̆ Islam + sharia law
	̆Discrimination toward 
Muslim Americans

LESSON 9 	̆ Study toolbox: summaries
	̆Current weather event

	̆ Study toolbox: summaries
	̆Current weather event

	̆ Study toolbox: summaries
	̆Current weather event

	̆ Study toolbox: summaries
	̆Current weather event

	̆ Study toolbox: summaries
	̆Current weather event

	̆ Study toolbox: summaries
	̆Current weather event

LESSON 10 	̆ Study toolbox: motivation
	̆ Economics
	̆What is a recession?

	̆Current economic event
	̆Goods + services

	̆ Study toolbox: motivation
	̆ Economics
	̆What is a recession?

	̆Current economic event
	̆Goods + services

	̆ Study toolbox: motivation
	̆ Economics
	̆What is a recession?

	̆Current economic event
	̆Goods + services

	̆ Study toolbox: motivation
	̆ Economics
	̆What is a recession?

	̆Current economic event
	̆Goods + services

	̆ Study toolbox: motivation
	̆ Economics
	̆What is a recession?

	̆Current economic event
	̆Needs + wants
	̆Goods + services

	̆Current economic event
	̆Needs + wants
	̆Goods + services
	̆ Supply + demand
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LESSON 11 	̆ Study toolbox: improving 
understanding

	̆ Study toolbox: improving 
understanding

	̆ Study toolbox: improving 
understanding

	̆ Study toolbox: improving 
understanding

	̆ Study toolbox: improving 
understanding

	̆ Study toolbox: improving 
understanding

LESSON 12 	̆What is a whistleblower?

	̆ Study toolbox: distractions
	̆What is a whistleblower?

	̆ Study toolbox: distractions
	̆What is a whistleblower?

	̆ Study toolbox: distractions
	̆What is a whistleblower?

	̆ Study toolbox: distractions
	̆What is a whistleblower?

	̆ Study toolbox: distractions
	̆What is a whistleblower?

	̆ Study toolbox: distractions

LESSON 13 	̆What is wokeism? 	̆What is wokeism? 	̆What is wokeism?
	̆What it means to be 
politically correct
	̆Cancel culture
	̆Critical race theory (CRT)
	̆Cultural appropriation

	̆What is wokeism?
	̆What it means to be 
politically correct
	̆Cancel culture
	̆Critical race theory (CRT)
	̆Cultural appropriation

	̆What is wokeism?
	̆What it means to be 
politically correct
	̆Cancel culture
	̆Critical race theory (CRT)
	̆Cultural appropriation
	̆White privilege
	̆Gaslighting
	̆ Phobics/haters
	̆Gender politics
	̆Marxism

	̆What is wokeism?
	̆What it means to be 
politically correct
	̆Cancel culture
	̆Critical race theory (CRT)
	̆Cultural appropriation
	̆White privilege
	̆Gaslighting
	̆ Phobics/haters
	̆Gender politics
	̆Marxism

LESSON 14 	̆ Study toolbox: timelines 	̆ Study toolbox: timelines 	̆ Study toolbox: timelines 	̆ Study toolbox: timelines 	̆ Study toolbox: timelines 	̆ Study toolbox: timelines

LESSON 15 	̆ Study toolbox: reading 
between the lines
	̆ Presidential debates
	̆ Stage a family debate

	̆ Study toolbox: reading 
between the lines
	̆ Presidential debates
	̆ Stage a family debate

	̆ Study toolbox: reading 
between the lines
	̆Trump Anxiety
	̆Tribalism
	̆ Presidential debates
	̆ Stage a family debate

	̆ Study toolbox: reading 
between the lines
	̆Trump Anxiety
	̆Tribalism
	̆ Presidential debates
	̆ Stage a family debate

	̆ Study toolbox: reading 
between the lines
	̆Trump Anxiety
	̆Tribalism
	̆ Presidential debates
	̆ Stage a family debate

	̆ Study toolbox: reading 
between the lines
	̆Trump Anxiety
	̆Tribalism

LESSON 16 	̆What is immigration?
	̆The difference between 
being deported + being 
extradited
	̆ Study toolbox: brain health

	̆What is immigration?
	̆The difference between 
being deported + being 
extradited
	̆ Study toolbox: brain health

	̆What is immigration, 
a refugee, + an illegal 
immigrant?
	̆How to become a US 
citizen
	̆The difference between 
being deported + being 
extradited
	̆ Study toolbox: brain health

	̆What is immigration, 
a refugee, + an illegal 
immigrant?
	̆How to become a US 
citizen
	̆The difference between 
being deported + being 
extradited
	̆ Study toolbox: brain health

	̆What is immigration, 
a refugee, + an illegal 
immigrant?
	̆ Integration
	̆How to become a US 
citizen
	̆The difference between 
being deported + being 
extradited
	̆ Study toolbox: brain health

	̆What is immigration, 
a refugee, + an illegal 
immigrant?
	̆ Integration
	̆How to become a US 
citizen
	̆The difference between 
being deported + being 
extradited
	̆ Study toolbox: brain health
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LESSON 17 	̆ Study toolbox: test 
everything

	̆ Study toolbox: test 
everything

	̆ Study toolbox: test 
everything

	̆ Study toolbox: test 
everything

	̆ Study toolbox: test 
everything

	̆ Study toolbox: test 
everything

LESSON 18 	̆What happens next is up 
to you!

	̆What happens next is up 
to you!

	̆What happens next is up 
to you!

	̆What happens next is up 
to you!

	̆What happens next is up 
to you!

	̆What happens next is up 
to you!
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LESSON 1 	̆Color a picture of life in the 
1970s
	̆Draw a picture of a current 
event in your family

	̆Color a picture of life in the 
1970s
	̆Draw a picture of a current 
event in your family

	̆Color a picture of life in the 
1970s
	̆Draw a picture of a current 
event in your family

LESSON 2 	̆Color a picture of President 
Jimmy Carter

	̆Color a picture of President 
Jimmy Carter

	̆Color a picture of President 
Jimmy Carter

LESSON 3 	̆Color a picture of President 
Ronald Reagan
	̆Draw a picture of a current 
event in your church

	̆Color a picture of President 
Ronald Reagan
	̆Draw a picture of a current 
event in your church

	̆Color a picture of President 
Ronald Reagan
	̆Draw a picture of a current 
event in your church

LESSON 4 	̆Color a picture of President 
George H.W. Bush

	̆Color a picture of President 
George H.W. Bush

	̆Color a picture of President 
George H.W. Bush

LESSON 5 	̆Complete a bread crumb 
maze
	̆Draw a picture of a current 
event in your community

	̆Complete a bread crumb 
maze
	̆Draw a picture of a current 
event in your community

	̆Draw a picture of a current 
event in your community

LESSON 6 	̆Color a picture of a 
computer

	̆Color a picture of a 
computer

	̆Color a picture of a 
computer

LESSON 7 	̆Color a picture of the 
World Trace Center
	̆Draw a picture of a current 
event in your state

	̆Color a picture of the 
World Trace Center
	̆Draw a picture of a current 
event in your state

	̆Color a picture of the 
World Trace Center
	̆Draw a picture of a current 
event in your state

LESSON 8 	̆Color a picture of President 
George W. Bush

	̆Color a picture of President 
George W. Bush

	̆Color a picture of President 
George W. Bush

LESSON 9 	̆Color a picture of a stormy 
beach scene
	̆Draw a picture of a current 
weather event

	̆Color a picture of a stormy 
beach scene
	̆Draw a picture of a current 
weather event

	̆Color a picture of a stormy 
beach scene
	̆Draw a picture of a current 
weather event

LESSON 10 	̆Color a picture of President 
Barack Obama
	̆Draw a picture of a current 
economic event

	̆Color a picture of President 
Barack Obama
	̆Draw a picture of a current 
economic event

	̆Color a picture of President 
Barack Obama
	̆Draw a picture of a current 
economic event

LESSON 11 	̆Color a picture of an oil 
platform

	̆Color a picture of an oil 
platform

	̆Color a picture of an oil 
platform
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ART

Pre-Reader Early Reader Early Elementary Upper Elementary Middle School High School

LESSON 12 	̆ 1984 by George Orwell
	̆Color a surveillance scene

	̆ 1984 by George Orwell
	̆Color a surveillance scene

	̆ 1984 by George Orwell 	̆ 1984 by George Orwell 	̆ 1984 by George Orwell 	̆ 1984 by George Orwell

LESSON 13 	̆Color a picture that shows 
diversity 
	̆Draw a picture of a current 
celebrity event

	̆Color a picture that shows 
diversity 
	̆Draw a picture of a current 
celebrity event

	̆Color a picture that shows 
diversity 
	̆Draw a picture of a current 
celebrity event

LESSON 14 	̆Color a picture of the 
Boston Marathon

	̆Color a picture of the 
Boston Marathon

	̆Color a picture of the 
Boston Marathon

LESSON 15 	̆Color a picture of Donald 
Trump
	̆Draw a picture of a current 
sports event

	̆Color a picture of Donald 
Trump
	̆Draw a picture of a current 
sports event

	̆Color a picture of Donald 
Trump
	̆Draw a picture of a current 
sports event

LESSON 16 	̆Color a picture of a 
schoolyard

	̆Color a picture of a 
schoolyard

	̆Color a picture of a 
schoolyard

LESSON 17 	̆Color a picture of the 
pandemic
	̆Draw a picture of a current 
political event

	̆Color a picture of the 
pandemic
	̆Draw a picture of a current 
political event

	̆Color a picture of the 
pandemic
	̆Draw a picture of a current 
political event

LESSON 18
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LESSON 1 	̆Understanding the context 
of scripture
	̆ John 16:33

	̆Understanding the context 
of scripture
	̆ John 16:33

	̆Understanding the context 
of scripture
	̆ John 16:33

	̆Understanding the context 
of scripture
	̆ John 16:33

	̆Understanding the context 
of scripture
	̆ John 16:33

	̆Understanding the context 
of scripture
	̆ John 16:33

LESSON 2 	̆Matthew 19:26
	̆Matthew 5:9
	̆ Being a peacemaker
	̆ Proverbs 18:13
	̆ Proverbs 4:6

	̆Matthew 19:26
	̆Matthew 5:9
	̆ Being a peacemaker
	̆ Proverbs 18:13
	̆ Proverbs 4:6

	̆Matthew 19:26
	̆Matthew 5:9
	̆ Being a peacemaker
	̆ Proverbs 18:13
	̆ Proverbs 4:6

	̆Matthew 19:26
	̆Matthew 5:9
	̆ Being a peacemaker
	̆ Proverbs 18:13
	̆ Proverbs 4:6

	̆Matthew 19:26
	̆Matthew 5:9
	̆ Being a peacemaker
	̆ Proverbs 18:13
	̆ Proverbs 4:6

	̆Matthew 19:26
	̆Matthew 5:9
	̆ Being a peacemaker
	̆ Proverbs 18:13
	̆ Proverbs 4:6

LESSON 3 	̆Discernment
	̆ James 1:5
	̆ 1 Kings 3:9
	̆ James 1:6–8
	̆Having confidence to obey 
only God’s voice

	̆Discernment
	̆ James 1:5
	̆ 1 Kings 3:9
	̆ James 1:6–8
	̆Having confidence to obey 
only God’s voice

	̆Discernment
	̆ James 1:5
	̆ 1 Kings 3:9
	̆ James 1:6–8
	̆Having confidence to obey 
only God’s voice

	̆Discernment
	̆ James 1:5
	̆ 1 Kings 3:9
	̆ James 1:6–8
	̆Having confidence to obey 
only God’s voice

	̆Discernment
	̆ James 1:5
	̆ 1 Kings 3:9
	̆ James 1:6–8
	̆Having confidence to obey 
only God’s voice

	̆Discernment
	̆ James 1:5
	̆ 1 Kings 3:9
	̆ James 1:6–8
	̆Having confidence to obey 
only God’s voice

LESSON 4 	̆Hearing God’s word  
+ taking the time to process 
it
	̆Romans 10:17
	̆Matthew 11:15
	̆ Luke 8:15
	̆ Luke 11:28
	̆ John 8:47
	̆ John 10:27
	̆Revelation 3:22

	̆Hearing God’s word  
+ taking the time to process 
it
	̆Romans 10:17
	̆Matthew 11:15
	̆ Luke 8:15
	̆ Luke 11:28
	̆ John 8:47
	̆ John 10:27
	̆Revelation 3:22

	̆Hearing God’s word  
+ taking the time to process 
it
	̆Romans 10:17
	̆Matthew 11:15
	̆ Luke 8:15
	̆ Luke 11:28
	̆ John 8:47
	̆ John 10:27
	̆Revelation 3:22

	̆Hearing God’s word  
+ taking the time to process 
it
	̆Romans 10:17
	̆Matthew 11:15
	̆ Luke 8:15
	̆ Luke 11:28
	̆ John 8:47
	̆ John 10:27
	̆Revelation 3:22

	̆Hearing God’s word  
+ taking the time to process 
it
	̆Romans 10:17
	̆Matthew 11:15
	̆ Luke 8:15
	̆ Luke 11:28
	̆ John 8:47
	̆ John 10:27
	̆Revelation 3:22

	̆Hearing God’s word  
+ taking the time to process 
it
	̆Romans 10:17
	̆Matthew 11:15
	̆ Luke 8:15
	̆ Luke 11:28
	̆ John 8:47
	̆ John 10:27
	̆Revelation 3:22

LESSON 5 	̆ 2 Timothy 1:7
	̆ Luke 12:25
	̆Nothing surprises God
	̆ Luke 6:35
	̆God does not give us a 
spirit of fear

	̆ 2 Timothy 1:7
	̆ Luke 12:25
	̆Nothing surprises God
	̆ Luke 6:35
	̆God does not give us a 
spirit of fear

	̆ 2 Timothy 1:7
	̆ Luke 12:25
	̆Nothing surprises God
	̆ Luke 6:35
	̆God does not give us a 
spirit of fear

	̆ 2 Timothy 1:7
	̆ Luke 12:25
	̆Nothing surprises God
	̆ Luke 6:35
	̆God does not give us a 
spirit of fear

	̆ 2 Timothy 1:7
	̆ Luke 12:25
	̆Nothing surprises God
	̆ Luke 6:35
	̆God does not give us a 
spirit of fear

	̆ 2 Timothy 1:7
	̆ Luke 12:25
	̆Nothing surprises God
	̆ Luke 6:35
	̆God does not give us a 
spirit of fear
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LESSON 6 	̆ It’s easy to judge history
	̆ Every single person makes 
mistakes
	̆Romans 3:23–24

	̆ It’s easy to judge history
	̆ Every single person makes 
mistakes
	̆Romans 3:23–24

	̆ It’s easy to judge history
	̆ Every single person makes 
mistakes
	̆Romans 3:23–24

	̆ It’s easy to judge history
	̆ Every single person makes 
mistakes
	̆Romans 3:23–24

	̆ It’s easy to judge history
	̆ Every single person makes 
mistakes
	̆Romans 3:23–24

	̆ It’s easy to judge history
	̆ Every single person makes 
mistakes
	̆Romans 3:23–24

LESSON 7 	̆Darkness can’t exist in the 
light of God’s presence
	̆ Psalm 139:12
	̆ John 8:12
	̆ Ephesians 5:8
	̆Matthew 5:14
	̆ Shining God’s light in the 
darkness

	̆Darkness can’t exist in the 
light of God’s presence
	̆ Psalm 139:12
	̆ John 8:12
	̆ Ephesians 5:8
	̆Matthew 5:14
	̆ Shining God’s light in the 
darkness

	̆Darkness can’t exist in the 
light of God’s presence
	̆ Psalm 139:12
	̆ John 8:12
	̆ Ephesians 5:8
	̆Matthew 5:14
	̆ Shining God’s light in the 
darkness

	̆Darkness can’t exist in the 
light of God’s presence
	̆ Psalm 139:12
	̆ John 8:12
	̆ Ephesians 5:8
	̆Matthew 5:14
	̆ Shining God’s light in the 
darkness

	̆Darkness can’t exist in the 
light of God’s presence
	̆ Psalm 139:12
	̆ John 8:12
	̆ Ephesians 5:8
	̆Matthew 5:14
	̆ Shining God’s light in the 
darkness

	̆Darkness can’t exist in the 
light of God’s presence
	̆ Psalm 139:12
	̆ John 8:12
	̆ Ephesians 5:8
	̆Matthew 5:14
	̆ Shining God’s light in the 
darkness

LESSON 8 	̆Testimonies of God’s 
faithfulness
	̆ Psalm 78:5–7
	̆Deuteronomy 7:9

	̆Testimonies of God’s 
faithfulness
	̆ Psalm 78:5–7
	̆Deuteronomy 7:9

	̆Testimonies of God’s 
faithfulness
	̆ Psalm 78:5–7
	̆Deuteronomy 7:9

	̆Testimonies of God’s 
faithfulness
	̆ Psalm 78:5–7
	̆Deuteronomy 7:9

	̆Testimonies of God’s 
faithfulness
	̆ Psalm 78:5–7
	̆Deuteronomy 7:9

	̆Testimonies of God’s 
faithfulness
	̆ Psalm 78:5–7
	̆Deuteronomy 7:9

LESSON 9 	̆Our lives are grounded in 
what’s true when we build 
our lives on God’s word
	̆Matthew 7:24–27

	̆Our lives are grounded in 
what’s true when we build 
our lives on God’s word
	̆Matthew 7:24–27

	̆Our lives are grounded in 
what’s true when we build 
our lives on God’s word
	̆Matthew 7:24–27

	̆Our lives are grounded in 
what’s true when we build 
our lives on God’s word
	̆Matthew 7:24–27

	̆Our lives are grounded in 
what’s true when we build 
our lives on God’s word
	̆Matthew 7:24–27

	̆Our lives are grounded in 
what’s true when we build 
our lives on God’s word
	̆Matthew 7:24–27

LESSON 10 	̆ 1 Timothy 6:10
	̆ Proverbs 23:4–5
	̆Our confidence should not 
be in money but in Jesus

	̆ 1 Timothy 6:10
	̆ Proverbs 23:4–5
	̆Our confidence should not 
be in money but in Jesus

	̆ 1 Timothy 6:10
	̆ Proverbs 23:4–5
	̆Our confidence should not 
be in money but in Jesus

	̆ 1 Timothy 6:10
	̆ Proverbs 23:4–5
	̆Our confidence should not 
be in money but in Jesus

	̆ 1 Timothy 6:10
	̆ Proverbs 23:4–5
	̆Our confidence should not 
be in money but in Jesus

	̆ 1 Timothy 6:10
	̆ Proverbs 23:4–5
	̆Our confidence should not 
be in money but in Jesus

LESSON 11 	̆ Proverbs 4:7
	̆Matthew 23:25–26
	̆God is more concerned 
with the state of our 
hearts than our outward 
appearance

	̆ Proverbs 4:7
	̆Matthew 23:25–26
	̆God is more concerned 
with the state of our 
hearts than our outward 
appearance

	̆ Proverbs 4:7
	̆Matthew 23:25–26
	̆God is more concerned 
with the state of our 
hearts than our outward 
appearance

	̆ Proverbs 4:7
	̆Matthew 23:25–26
	̆God is more concerned 
with the state of our 
hearts than our outward 
appearance

	̆ Proverbs 4:7
	̆Matthew 23:25–26
	̆God is more concerned 
with the state of our 
hearts than our outward 
appearance

	̆ Proverbs 4:7
	̆Matthew 23:25–26
	̆God is more concerned 
with the state of our 
hearts than our outward 
appearance

LESSON 12 	̆ Integrity
	̆ Proverbs 10:9

	̆ Integrity
	̆ Proverbs 10:9

	̆ Integrity
	̆ Proverbs 10:9

	̆ Integrity
	̆ Proverbs 10:9

	̆ Integrity
	̆ Proverbs 10:9

	̆ Integrity
	̆ Proverbs 10:9
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LESSON 13 	̆Offense
	̆ Finding your identity in 
Christ
	̆ Proverbs 19:11
	̆ Ecclesiastes 7:21–22
	̆ Leviticus 19:18
	̆ James 1:19
	̆ 1 Corinthians 10:31–33
	̆ Ephesians 4:32
	̆Matthew 18:21–22

	̆Offense
	̆ Finding your identity in 
Christ
	̆ Proverbs 19:11
	̆ Ecclesiastes 7:21–22
	̆ Leviticus 19:18
	̆ James 1:19
	̆ 1 Corinthians 10:31–33
	̆ Ephesians 4:32
	̆Matthew 18:21–22

	̆Offense
	̆ Finding your identity in 
Christ
	̆ Proverbs 19:11
	̆ Ecclesiastes 7:21–22
	̆ Leviticus 19:18
	̆ James 1:19
	̆ 1 Corinthians 10:31–33
	̆ Ephesians 4:32
	̆Matthew 18:21–22

	̆Offense
	̆ Finding your identity in 
Christ
	̆ Proverbs 19:11
	̆ Ecclesiastes 7:21–22
	̆ Leviticus 19:18
	̆ James 1:19
	̆ 1 Corinthians 10:31–33
	̆ Ephesians 4:32
	̆Matthew 18:21–22

	̆Offense
	̆ Finding your identity in 
Christ
	̆ Proverbs 19:11
	̆ Ecclesiastes 7:21–22
	̆ Leviticus 19:18
	̆ James 1:19
	̆ 1 Corinthians 10:31–33
	̆ Ephesians 4:32
	̆Matthew 18:21–22

	̆Offense
	̆ Finding your identity in 
Christ
	̆ Proverbs 19:11
	̆ Ecclesiastes 7:21–22
	̆ Leviticus 19:18
	̆ James 1:19
	̆ 1 Corinthians 10:31–33
	̆ Ephesians 4:32
	̆Matthew 18:21–22

LESSON 14 	̆Trusting in God
	̆ Proverbs 3:5

	̆Trusting in God
	̆ Proverbs 3:5

	̆Trusting in God
	̆ Proverbs 3:5

	̆Trusting in God
	̆ Proverbs 3:5

	̆Trusting in God
	̆ Proverbs 3:5

	̆Trusting in God
	̆ Proverbs 3:5

LESSON 15 	̆God’s love is different than 
the world’s
	̆ John 13:34–35
	̆Are you known for your love 
for others?

	̆God’s love is different than 
the world’s
	̆ John 13:34–35
	̆Are you known for your love 
for others?

	̆God’s love is different than 
the world’s
	̆ John 13:34–35
	̆Are you known for your love 
for others?

	̆God’s love is different than 
the world’s
	̆ John 13:34–35
	̆Are you known for your love 
for others?

	̆God’s love is different than 
the world’s
	̆ John 13:34–35
	̆Are you known for your love 
for others?

	̆God’s love is different than 
the world’s
	̆ John 13:34–35
	̆Are you known for your love 
for others?

LESSON 16 	̆We are called to love others
	̆ Leviticus 19:18
	̆We are called to treat 
people fairly
	̆Deuteronomy 24:14
	̆Deuteronomy 10:18–19
	̆ Leviticus 19:33–34
	̆We have a responsibility to 
accept others because God 
accepted us first

	̆We are called to love others
	̆ Leviticus 19:18
	̆We are called to treat 
people fairly
	̆Deuteronomy 24:14
	̆Deuteronomy 10:18–19
	̆ Leviticus 19:33–34
	̆We have a responsibility to 
accept others because God 
accepted us first

	̆We are called to love others
	̆ Leviticus 19:18
	̆We are called to treat 
people fairly
	̆Deuteronomy 24:14
	̆Deuteronomy 10:18–19
	̆ Leviticus 19:33–34
	̆We have a responsibility to 
accept others because God 
accepted us first

	̆We are called to love others
	̆ Leviticus 19:18
	̆We are called to treat 
people fairly
	̆Deuteronomy 24:14
	̆Deuteronomy 10:18–19
	̆ Leviticus 19:33–34
	̆We have a responsibility to 
accept others because God 
accepted us first

	̆We are called to love others
	̆ Leviticus 19:18
	̆We are called to treat 
people fairly
	̆Deuteronomy 24:14
	̆Deuteronomy 10:18–19
	̆ Leviticus 19:33–34
	̆We have a responsibility to 
accept others because God 
accepted us first

	̆We are called to love others
	̆ Leviticus 19:18
	̆We are called to treat 
people fairly
	̆Deuteronomy 24:14
	̆Deuteronomy 10:18–19
	̆ Leviticus 19:33–34
	̆We have a responsibility to 
accept others because God 
accepted us first

LESSON 17 	̆Testing everything against 
God’s word
	̆ 1 John 4:1
	̆ Looking to God for answers

	̆Testing everything against 
God’s word
	̆ 1 John 4:1
	̆ Looking to God for answers

	̆Testing everything against 
God’s word
	̆ 1 John 4:1
	̆ Looking to God for answers

	̆Testing everything against 
God’s word
	̆ 1 John 4:1
	̆ Looking to God for answers

	̆Testing everything against 
God’s word
	̆ 1 John 4:1
	̆ Looking to God for answers

	̆Testing everything against 
God’s word
	̆ 1 John 4:1
	̆ Looking to God for answers
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LESSON 18 	̆God’s wisdom vs. the 
world’s wisdom
	̆ James 3:17
	̆We get godly wisdom when 
we ask for it
	̆ James 1:5

	̆God’s wisdom vs. the 
world’s wisdom
	̆ James 3:17
	̆We get godly wisdom when 
we ask for it
	̆ James 1:5

	̆God’s wisdom vs. the 
world’s wisdom
	̆ James 3:17
	̆We get godly wisdom when 
we ask for it
	̆ James 1:5

	̆God’s wisdom vs. the 
world’s wisdom
	̆ James 3:17
	̆We get godly wisdom when 
we ask for it
	̆ James 1:5

	̆God’s wisdom vs. the 
world’s wisdom
	̆ James 3:17
	̆We get godly wisdom when 
we ask for it
	̆ James 1:5

	̆God’s wisdom vs. the 
world’s wisdom
	̆ James 3:17
	̆We get godly wisdom when 
we ask for it
	̆ James 1:5


